
Dear parent of ABBY: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. ABBY is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like ABBY to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and ABBY's 
enrollment code, QLZH-BR58-9998.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link ABBY's account to your account 

so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save ABBY's account information for easy sign-in on that 

computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for ABBY from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow ABBY to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, ABBY should do XtraMath once per day as regularly 

as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the building 

blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend practicing 

on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of CAIDEN: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. CAIDEN is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like CAIDEN to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and CAIDEN's 
enrollment code, S96E-HZBY-0379.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link CAIDEN's account to your account 

so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save CAIDEN's account information for easy sign-in on that 

computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for CAIDEN from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow CAIDEN to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my 

classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, CAIDEN should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of CHELSEA: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. CHELSEA is invited 

to spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like CHELSEA to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. 

The app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and CHELSEA's 
enrollment code, K5S6-S9NE-2081.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link CHELSEA's account to your 

account so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save CHELSEA's account information for easy sign-in 

on that computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for CHELSEA from a previous class or personal use, then this 

enrollment process will allow CHELSEA to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in 

my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, CHELSEA should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of CHRISTION: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. CHRISTION is 

invited to spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like CHRISTION to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. 

The app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and CHRISTION's 
enrollment code, YUR8-7AX2-3100.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link CHRISTION's account to your 

account so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save CHRISTION's account information for easy sign-in 

on that computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for CHRISTION from a previous class or personal use, then this 

enrollment process will allow CHRISTION to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over 

in my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, CHRISTION should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of CORBIN: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. CORBIN is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like CORBIN to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and CORBIN's 
enrollment code, MVJQ-YLQB-7557.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link CORBIN's account to your account 

so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save CORBIN's account information for easy sign-in on that 

computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for CORBIN from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow CORBIN to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my 

classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, CORBIN should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of ELIZABETH: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. ELIZABETH is 

invited to spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like ELIZABETH to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. 

The app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and ELIZABETH's 
enrollment code, QNBT-TRST-6449.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link ELIZABETH's account to your 

account so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save ELIZABETH's account information for easy sign-in 

on that computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for ELIZABETH from a previous class or personal use, then this 

enrollment process will allow ELIZABETH to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over 

in my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, ELIZABETH should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of GABRIELLA: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. GABRIELLA is 

invited to spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like GABRIELLA to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. 

The app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and GABRIELLA's 
enrollment code, PBZR-RM9H-2417.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link GABRIELLA's account to your 

account so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save GABRIELLA's account information for easy sign-in 

on that computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for GABRIELLA from a previous class or personal use, then this 

enrollment process will allow GABRIELLA to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over 

in my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, GABRIELLA should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of JA'MYAH: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. JA'MYAH is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like JA'MYAH to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and JA'MYAH's 
enrollment code, 5X6N-ZBC4-8009.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link JA'MYAH's account to your 

account so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save JA'MYAH's account information for easy sign-in on 

that computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for JA'MYAH from a previous class or personal use, then this 

enrollment process will allow JA'MYAH to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in 

my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, JA'MYAH should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of JADA: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. JADA is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like JADA to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The app 

costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and JADA's 
enrollment code, FDNZ-LA34-6318.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link JADA's account to your account so 

you can review his/her progress, and (3) save JADA's account information for easy sign-in on that computer 

or device. 

If you already have a parent account for JADA from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow JADA to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, JADA should do XtraMath once per day as regularly 

as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the building 

blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend practicing 

on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of JAMORI: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. JAMORI is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like JAMORI to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and JAMORI's 
enrollment code, MNQG-AXWB-4966.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link JAMORI's account to your account 

so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save JAMORI's account information for easy sign-in on that 

computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for JAMORI from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow JAMORI to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my 

classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, JAMORI should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of JONAH: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. JONAH is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like JONAH to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and JONAH's 
enrollment code, 734Y-7F4F-4739.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link JONAH's account to your account 

so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save JONAH's account information for easy sign-in on that 

computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for JONAH from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow JONAH to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my 

classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, JONAH should do XtraMath once per day as regularly 

as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the building 

blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend practicing 

on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of KHAI'LIL: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. KHAI'LIL is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like KHAI'LIL to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and KHAI'LIL's 
enrollment code, FHYV-TM4T-8815.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link KHAI'LIL's account to your account 

so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save KHAI'LIL's account information for easy sign-in on that 

computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for KHAI'LIL from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow KHAI'LIL to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my 

classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, KHAI'LIL should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of LEILANI: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. LEILANI is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like LEILANI to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and LEILANI's 
enrollment code, B46B-7D4A-0442.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link LEILANI's account to your account 

so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save LEILANI's account information for easy sign-in on that 

computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for LEILANI from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow LEILANI to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my 

classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, LEILANI should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of LENKA: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. LENKA is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like LENKA to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The 

app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and LENKA's 
enrollment code, 4QD2-9K2N-4780.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link LENKA's account to your account 

so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save LENKA's account information for easy sign-in on that 

computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for LENKA from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow LENKA to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my 

classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, LENKA should do XtraMath once per day as regularly 

as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the building 

blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend practicing 

on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of LILY: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. LILY is invited to 

spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like LILY to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. The app 

costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and LILY's 
enrollment code, N4CS-FU3T-7424.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link LILY's account to your account so 

you can review his/her progress, and (3) save LILY's account information for easy sign-in on that computer 

or device. 

If you already have a parent account for LILY from a previous class or personal use, then this enrollment 

process will allow LILY to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over in my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, LILY should do XtraMath once per day as regularly as 

possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the building blocks 

of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend practicing on 

XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of MAKALEB: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. MAKALEB is invited 

to spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like MAKALEB to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. 

The app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and MAKALEB's 
enrollment code, 7Y9F-FFHR-0039.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link MAKALEB's account to your 

account so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save MAKALEB's account information for easy sign-in 

on that computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for MAKALEB from a previous class or personal use, then this 

enrollment process will allow MAKALEB to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over 

in my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, MAKALEB should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org


Dear parent of MCKINLEE: 

We are using a program called XtraMath to increase speed and accuracy in arithmetic. MCKINLEE is invited 

to spend a few minutes each day practicing math on a computer, tablet, or phone. 

If you would like MCKINLEE to do XtraMath on a tablet or smartphone, look for XtraMath in the app store. 

The app costs $5. On a laptop or desktop computer, he/she can do XtraMath for free at xtramath.org.

Here's what you need to do: In the app or on 
the website, select Enroll. 

Enter your email address and MCKINLEE's 
enrollment code, N6EY-ED2B-8824.

This will (1) create a parent account for you if you don't have one, (2) link MCKINLEE's account to your 

account so you can review his/her progress, and (3) save MCKINLEE's account information for easy sign-in 

on that computer or device. 

If you already have a parent account for MCKINLEE from a previous class or personal use, then this 

enrollment process will allow MCKINLEE to resume XtraMath where he/she left off rather than starting over 

in my classroom. 

For more information about XtraMath watch the videos on their website, xtramath.org. 

Think of XtraMath as a math vitamin! For best results, MCKINLEE should do XtraMath once per day as 

regularly as possible. It only takes a few minutes so make it a part of your daily routine. Math facts are the 

building blocks of your child's math education and your child will be well rewarded for the time they spend 

practicing on XtraMath. 

Thank you! 

Ms. Cook

https://xtramath.org
https://xtramath.org

